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November 8, 2019 

 

Jim Harrington 

Colorado Legacy Land, LLC 

4601 DTC Blvd. - Suite 130  

Denver, CO 80237 

 

RE: Schwartzwalder Mine, Permit No. M-1977-300, Technical Revision No. 29 (TR-29),  

 Adequacy Review No. 1 

 

Mr. Harrington: 

 

On November 5, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

Technical Revision application (TR-29) for the Schwartzwalder Mine, Permit No. M-1977-300. The 

requested revision addresses the following: 

 

Removal of monitoring wells MW-1, MW-2, MW-3A, and MW-9 to ensure that the surrounding 

contaminated alluvial soils are appropriately excavated. 

 

The Division has identified the following adequacy item that must be addressed before an approval of 

TR-29 can be issued: 

 

1) Please include an updated groundwater monitoring locations map for the site (last revised with 

TR-27 approval on 1/17/2019), which reflects the changes proposed in this revision. 

 

The decision date for TR-29 is currently set for December 5, 2019. If additional time is needed to address 

any adequacy items, an extension request must be received by our Office prior to the decision date. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Elizabeth Busby, Colorado Legacy Land, LLC 

 Paul Newman, Colorado Legacy Land, LLC 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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